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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Tim Pugh Visit
On Monday 19th February, the artist Tim Pugh visited school to deliver an art workshop with Years One and Two. The children used the hall to create sea animals using colourful plastic items and the results were amazing. Well done everyone!
Reception

Reception children have been learning about Wales. They have also been investigating ‘length’ and finding things around the school that are taller or shorter than themselves. Arrdderchog!

Gemau Buarth- Years Three and Four
On Wednesday, Years Three and Four took part in a Welsh games workshop – Gemau Buarth. They learnt a whole new set of games that can be played on the yard using Welsh phrases. They have also been designing their own African houses using clay. Da iawn pawb!
Year Five and Six

Years Five and Six have been planning an investigation to monitor plant growth and are creating rainforests in a jar! Well done!

Gymnastics Club

Well done to everyone who is attending the gymnastic club, in preparation for the competition. The children are working very hard on their routines.
Scaffolding in School
As I am sure you have noticed, we currently have scaffolding around the school. This is due to the flat roof being replaced. The work is due to be completed by the Easter break.
Trip to Chester Zoo
Our trip to Chester Zoo has been rearranged for Wednesday 28th February. (Reception to Year Six.) Nursery children are in school as normal. We will be leaving at 9 am so please make sure that children are in school by 8:45 pm. They will need a packed lunch, drinks bottle, hat and gloves and warm waterproof clothes as they will be outside for much of the day. They must wear their school sweatshirts but can wear dark trousers or leggings for warmth. We will return to school in time for the normal 3:15 pick up. Diolch.

St David’s Day Service
We will be holding our annual St David’s Day Service on Friday 1st March at 9:30 am. Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. Children may wear Welsh rugby shirts, traditional costume or clothes in the colours of the Welsh flag (green red and white.)
Residential Trip to Colomendy
Our residential trip to Colomendy has been rearranged for Monday 18th – Wed 20th March.
Important Dates
Monday 26th February Cycle Training Years 5 and 6

Thursday 29th February: Gymnastics Festival

Friday 1st March; St David’s Day Celebration

Monday 4th March: Fairtrade Fortnight

Thursday 7th March: World Book Day

Friday 8th March Non- Uniform Day

Monday 11th March: Tempest Photographs (Individuals and Siblings)

Tuesday 12th March: Parents Evening Foundation Learners

Wednesday 13th March: Parents Evening Years 3-6

Friday 15th March: Comic Relief

Friday 22nd March: School Closes for pupils

Attendance
 Nursery and Reception: 98.4%
Years One and Two: 92.3%
Years Three and Four: 97.1%
Years Five and Six: 86.3%
Whole School Attendance: 93%
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos
Beth ydy dy hobi di?
Dw i’n mwynhau
Have a good weekend
 Kind Regards
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher

[image: image3.jpg]%,
U
h
¥s
golion
\aﬂ“g\‘



[image: image4.png]



Ysgol Gynradd Brynffordd


Brynffordd


Treffynnon


Sir y Fflint


CH8 8AD


01352 713184





Brynford CP School


Brynford


Holywell


Flintshire


CH8 8AD


01352 713184











